
   

Gareth & Clare – 28
th

 October 2015 

 

Hi Claire 

 

This is a belated message and sorry it's taken so long. 

 

Just wanted to say a massive thank you to you and the team at the yacht club for 

making our day so special.  There was nothing we regret about the day.  So happy 

we had our big day there. It was well organised all throughout.  So thank you... 

 

You made planning our day so straightforward. We are so glad we took on your 

suggestions.  

 

We've received our photos from Richard and Hannah. They are amazing.  I'm 

intrigued to see the ones the Luis took on the day. They are not on the Facebook 

page yet. Will be great if they could share them with us... 

 

Thank you again for everything. The day of our lives. 

 

Clare and Gareth  

Xx 

 

 

 

 

 


